
ORDER 

It has been decided by West Bengal Information Commission that in view of the 

emerging scenario relating to the COVID-19 pandemic and the urgent need for 

social distancing , and taking into cognizance the latest decision of the State 

and Central Governments, the office of the West Bengal Information 

Commission shall remain closed from 23rd  March 2020 to 27th March 2020. All 

hearing will be rescheduled for a later date that will be notified later. 
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